
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be trimming and 
removing trees along 69th Street 

between 24th Avenue and CR 378. 
Only trees between the staked road 

right-of-way line and the road will be 
affected. 

Property owners who wish to keep 
the wood from these trees may do so 
by filling out and submitting a First 

Right of Refusal Disposal Agreement. 
This can be found on our website at 

vbcrc.org/rowmaintenance or can be 
attained by contacting our office.

The full project scope is preparing to 
pave, drainage improvements, and 

tree removals. The road will be closed 
to through traffic, the posted detour 
(pictured right) follows CR 378, 68th 
Street, and 22nd Avenue. Residents 
living within the project limits may 
experience minor delays entering 

and exiting their property. 

This project is funded by Bangor 
Township and the prime contractor 

is Brad Thomas Excavating. 
Questions about this project may 

be directed to David Clift, 
Engineering Technician, at 

269-674-8011 ext. 230.

PROJECT ALERT
Beginning february 2025

Scan here to 
access the 
First right of 
refusal 
disposal 
agreement


